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GENERAL MANAGE I 

October 4,2007 

Ms. Norma Santiago 
El Dorado County Supervisor 

330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, California 95667 

RE: Advance of Property Tax Revenues 

Dear Norma: 

The Tahoe City Public Utility District experiences a temporary cash flow shortage 
during this season primarily due to the timing of p r o m  tax receipts. During this 
construction season the District has completed the majority of the Harbor Master 
sewer pump station, water line replacements, and the first phase of residential 
water meter installations. The District is requesting an advance of $500,000 
against its normal property tax receipts. This advance will be repaid through 
deductions against our January 2008 tax receipts h r n  the County. 

Total net property tax receipts from El Dorado County are estimated by the 
Auditor/Controller to be $942,903 (see attached letters) for the 200712008 fiscal 
tax year. This advance request represents approximately 53% of estimated receipts 
versus a legal limitation on such advances of 85%. 

Please bring this request to the Board of Supervisors for their approval. The 
AuditorIControllcr's office is aware of this request and is prepared to assist you in 
preparing the paperwork. 

Once approved, the entire amount of the advance should be wired to: 

Plumas Bank, Branch #lo  
243 North Lake Blvd 
P.O. Box 6780 
Tahoe City, CA 961 45 
ABA# 121 138288 
Tahoe City Public Utility District 
Account # I  01 000284 

P.O. Box 5249,m Fairway Drive, Tahoe City, California 96145 (530)583-3796 FAX (530)583-1475 












